

GREG CHAMPAGNE ST. CHARLES PARISH SHERIFF

Post Office Box 426 Hahnville, LA 70057-0426 Telephone (985) 783-6237 Facsimile (985) 783-1008

March 9, 2011

Mr. Tim Miller, Director Texas EquiSearch P. O. Box 395 Dickinson, TX 77539

Dear Tim:

On behalf of the people of St. Charles Parish, I wish to thank you for your recent invaluable assistance in locating the body of Brian Reed in the Mississippi. Over the years, this is the first time that I can ever recall a body being recovered from the bottom of this beautiful but dangerous waterway.

Your assistance in this search proved to be the deciding factor in the success of the search. Your determination and persistence was incredible.

If I can ever be of any assistance to you in the future, please do not hesitate to call me.

Greg Champagne Sheriff – St. Charles Parish

ncerely,

GC:sc